
Hello Everyone! My name is Miss Katie 
and I am so thrilled to be joining the 
Mariners Preschool family! God has 
truly instilled in me a love for working 
with children, and a passion for helping 
them learn and grow!

I grew up in Orange 
County where I graduated 

from Pacific Coast High 
School and attended 

Orange Coast College. I 
am currently pursuing my 

degree in Early Childhood 
Education at Colorado 

Christian University 
through online courses.

Email: 
kohea@marinerschurch.org

MCP phone #:
949-769-8108

Ask to be transferred to Sea 
Lions 106

An activity I love most in the world is spending time with my 
family! I enjoy cozy days at home reading a book, baking, or enjoying 
sunshine. Some of my favorite things are my two doggies, listening 
to good music, and learning new crafts!

Miss Katie



Hi! My name is Laura. I am looking forward 
to meeting your family and your little 
blessing. Preschool is such an important and 
special piece of your child’s life and I am 
blessed to be a part of it. My goal is for your 
child to be successful and love learning.

I graduated from 
Century High School in 

Santa Ana where I also 
grew up. I graduated 

from Santa Ana college 
with a liberal arts 

associates and am 
currently working 

towards my bachelors in 
Human Services from 

CSU Dominguez Hills. 

Email: 
lgonzalez@marinerschurch.or

g
MCP phone #:
949-769-8108

Ask to be transferred to Sea 
Lions 106

I enjoy walking my dog, Jax, and spending time with my 
family and friends. I love popcorn, soy chai teas and mashed 
potatoes. 

Miss Laura Gonzalez


